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Legacy Learning Com m ons 

 

 The Legacy Library Learning 
Com m ons has it s own 

websit e, and it  is wait ing for  
you t o check  it  out !  

https://purplebooks.wixsite.com/legacylibrary  

Find all sor t s of  cool places 
t o read online, research for  

project s, or  just  see what  we 
have in our  giant  vir t ual 

l ibrary.  Book  Fair  
inform at ion, Forest  of  

Reading det ails, Maker  Space 
event s, and our  research 
Dat a Bases are t here t o 
access at  hom e. Sign out  

e-books t hrough Overdr ive 
in t he Online Reading 
sect ion of  t he websit e. 

Download t he Sora App on 
your  devices at  hom e f rom  

t he websit e t o help you 
access even m ore vir t ual 

t i t les at  hom e. 

SAFETY BLITZ SCHOOL COUNCIL

KEY DATES

Oct 15th-School Council Meeting

Oct 16th-Regional Cross Country

Oct 22nd- PA Day

Oct  25th-26th-Bus Safety

 
Please check our Calendar at :
ht tp://bit .ly/2DdPcaJ

      

A rem inder  of  our  School 
Council Meet ing on Monday 

Oct ober  15t h f rom  
7:00-8:30pm  in our  Legacy 
Learning Com m ons (LLC) 

Please join us. Babysit t ing 
w il l  be provided.

MEET, EAT and GREET
Thank-you t o all our  fam il ies 

who could join us on Wednesday 
evening for  our  BBQ and 

Cur r iculum  Night .  Thank-you t o 
our  t eachers for  providing 
im por t ant  classroom  and 

cur r iculum  inform at ion for  our  
parent s!   

   
                        

                 

  

Off icer  Kydd joined us on 
Thursday m orning for  our  Road 

Safet y and KissNRide Blit z . 

Thank-you t o our  Safet y 
Com m it t ee Parent  Volunt eers 

who suppor t ed our  school 
m essaging in our  KissNr ide and 

on our  st reet s.
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 Online Absence Repor t ing 

 Parent s/Guardians are expect ed t o not ify t he school as 

soon as possible if  your  child w il l  be absent  or  lat e.  

Repor t ing an absence online is available t hrough Edsby.  If  

you have act ivat ed your  Edsby account , you can login t o 

Edsby and repor t  your  child?s absence online. You can 

access an online video l inked here about  how t o do t h is. 

If  you have not  yet  creat ed an Edsby account , you w il l  

receive an invit at ion em ail f rom  t he York  Region Dist r ict  

School Board on Fr iday Oct ober  12t h.  Please act ivat e your  

EDSBY account  if  you have not  yet  done so. 

 

                                

                                 Please not e t hat  Legacy PS w il l  

                                  be scheduling parent  - t eacher  
int erviews t hrough EDSBY in Novem ber  and we 
encourage all our  fam il ies t o sign up for  an 
account . When you receive an em ail regarding 
EDSBY, please open it  and follow  t he 
inst ruct ions t o act ivat e your  account . 

Please cont act  t he school of f ice for  any 
quest ions or  suppor t  w it h EDSBY.

SAFETY REMINDERS YOUR EDSBY ACCOUNT

WHAT IS GOING ON OUTSIDE OF CLASS
Cross Country

ECO Club

Volleyball

Me to We

ECO Club

Student Parliament

Lunch Buddies

Kindergarten Helpers

Wacky Snack

Table Games Club

Library Helpers

We ask that everyone 
adheres to the following 

procedures:

    Whenever  possible, 
please walk  w it h or  have 
your  children walk  t o/ f rom  
school. 

    If  you need t o dr ive your  
child(ren) t o school please 
use t he Kiss?N?Ride in t he 
m ornings. 

     Park ing along Russell 
Jarvis Dr ive is not  
perm it t ed (Markham  
ByLaw) dur ing cer t ain 
school hours in t he 
m orning and af t ernoon. 

     Do NOT use our  bus loop 
at  any t im e dur ing t he 
school day. This is a f ire 
rout e and no park ing is 
allowed at  any t im e .

     To ensure st udent  safet y, 
our  Kiss?N?Ride is closed at  
t he end of  t he day as it  is 
not  supervised dur ing t h is 
t im e. Please  cont inue t o 
m ake ar rangem ent s t o 
m eet  your  children at  a 
pre-det erm ined locat ion 
af t er  school. 

Thank-you for  your  
at t ent ion t o st udent  safet y   
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 At Legacy Public School we have spent the weeks 
since school started getting to know our students so 
that we can use that information in planning lessons 
to meet their needs. This year, all students from Junior 
Kindergarten to Grade 8 have spent time learning 
about Multiple Intelligences. They have been learning 
that everyone has an area of learning that is their area 
of intelligence. 

The theory of multiple intelligences was developed in 
1983 by Dr. Howard Gardner, a professor of education 
at Harvard University. Howard Gardner felt that that 
the traditional notion of intelligence, based on I.Q. 
testing, is far too limited and so he proposed eight 
different intelligences to account for a broader range 
of human potential in children and adults. These 
intelligences are: 

Linguistic intelligence ("word smart") 
Logical-mathematical intelligence ("number/reasoning 
smart") Spatial intelligence ("picture smart") 
Bodily-Kinesthetic intelligence ("body smart")   Musical 
intelligence ("music smart") Interpersonal intelligence 
("people smart")  Intrapersonal intelligence ("self 
smart")  Naturalist intelligence ("nature smart") 

Each class has graphed the multiple intelligences of 
the students in their classroom.  You can ask your 
older student ?What is your area of intelligence?? or 
your younger student, ?How are you smart??  



 Legacy PS was lucky enough to be selected to participate in Eco 
Camp this year.  The 3-day camp was held at Cedar Glen YMCA 
Outdoor Centre in King.  Six students (Caitlyn, Michael, Zymal, 
Aidan, Kiran and Erika) attended and participated in a variety of 
learning experiences, while meeting and interacting with students 
from 15 other schools across the YRDSB.  Hopefully these 
budding leaders will be able to use what they have learned to 
inspire other students at Legacy to care for the Earth and make 
choices to help us all live more sustainably.  Legacy?s Earth Club 
begins next week! 


